
7 June 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Community Members 
Tena Koutou 

 

 I hope you all had an enjoyable Queen’s Birthday 
weekend and were able to spend some extra time 
together as a family. 

 Welcome to Tyler our new student in Room 1 and his 
family.   

 Olympic Value for this term:  Respect for Self and 
Others. 

 BOT Election—Thank you to all who voted in your 
school’s BOT election.  The votes will be counted and 
the results known on Thursday.  The new Board 
officially takes office on 10 June. 

 
 
 To all parents who have assisted children in the 

writing and preparation of their speeches.  The 
majority of the children have been enthusiastic about 
presenting these to their classes and it is great to see 
the confidence our children have with this skill of 
public speaking. 

 To Keep Pukekohe Beautiful who have donated a 
Kowhai tree to our school. 

Did You Know? 

The Junior School are putting on a Production in 

term 4 this year—”The Litter Muncher”.  The cast 

has just been selected and classes are now learning 

the songs. 

 

Kindest Regards 

Mavis Glasgow  (Principal)  

Events This Week 

Wed 8 June—Franklin Tackle Rugby 

Thurs 9 June—Yr 7 & 8 Technology at Pukekohe Int 

Fri 10 June—Syndicate speech final—in Buckland Hall 

beginning at 9.15 am. 

Fri 10 June—School Assembly 2.15p.m.  (weather per-

mitting)  If we need to cancel this Mrs Mills will indi-

cate on the school website by 1.45p.m. 
 

Events Next Week 

Mon 13 June—Yr 4 & 5 Trip to Botannic Gardens 

Tues 14 June—School Speech finals in Buckland Hall 

supper room beginning at 6 p.m. 

Wed 15 June—Dental van visits 

Wed 15 June—International Test—Spelling 

Fri 17 June—Yrs 6, 7 & 8 Trip to Botannic Gardens 

Buckland School is committed to providing quality education that engages all students fully in a wide 

range of learning experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges of the future. 
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www.buckland.school.nz 

Newsletter Return Slip Draw —Wk 6 T 2 16 

The ………………. family received the newsletter this week.  Signed: ____________________(enter family name) 

 

 

To the Glenbrook Industrial Firefighters who raised over 

$27,000 (5th highest fundraisers) in the Sky Tower 

Challenge.  The event raised $1.6 million and still counting.  

A special congratulations to Mr Steenson who was 13th out 

of 850 climbers. 

Franklin Zone Gymnastics 

Wednesday 6 July 
If you would like your child to be involved in this novice 

gymnastic fun day please see the Principal this week.  

Children must be 7 years and over and we suggest this event 

is suitable for Year 3 & 4 students. 

LOST UNIFORM 
Can everyone check their size 6 school jumper for name 
Amalie Jones.  Missing since last Monday.  Please return to 
Room 5.  Thanks! 

UNIFORM FOR SALE 
1 x size 12 skort—$10  1 x size 12 fleece—$10 
1 x size 14 track pants and jacket—$25 

Good second hand condition from smoke free home 
Text Aimee: 0274 540 390 

FREE SPAYING & NEUTERING FOR CATS 
13-24 June 

Each year we receive thousands of unwanted cats and 
kittens here at SPCA Auckland and we would like to work 
together with the community to help stop the cat population 
growing. 
There are 12 suburbs in our campaign—one of which is 
Pukekohe. 
Anyone who would like to take up the offer must call to book 
their cat/s in.  The number to call is 09 256 7310. 
Proof of address will be required on the day. 

 

 

 

 
Friday 8 July  -  6.30—8.30 pm 

Buckland Hall 
Entry $3.00 

For all Buckland School students and family 
0-7 years old MUST be accompanied by an adult 
Children must be picked up from inside the hall 

Drinks, Pizza and Other Goodies available 
Parent help wanted—please call/txt Cat on 021 1121 629 if 

you are able to help 

 

 

 

Books for the Book Stall—fiction and non 
fiction, adult and children’s books. 
Books can be delivered to the office at school or 
for large amounts contact Cat on 021 1121 629. 


